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The Iris Network has promoted employment of Maine residents with visual impairment and blindness since 1905.  Its newest program, Access Technology and Employment Services (ATES) links state-of-the-art access technology training and connections with the business community to promote employment of highly qualified clients and takes access technology training out of the classroom into a model business environment.  

The positive results of linking access technology and employment services speak for themselves.  For example, the ATES program’s unique integration of business outreach and access technology training recently resulted in a man with legal blindness obtaining the job of his dreams! Within two months of his initial meeting with the ATES team, he was hard at work as the new Sales Prospector for a major container manufacturer.  His success in connecting with businesses in need of shipping containers has opened doors across New England for his company.  

The ATES program’s latest business outreach to the disability insurance companies serving southern Maine is having a dramatic impact.  The ATES program assists people experiencing vision loss who may be current employees of, or people covered by, these insurers.  We provide on-the-job access technology training as well as a uniquely designed model training center patterned on a modular office environment instead of a classroom.  When businesses are aware that The Iris Network is a resource, we can open new doors for employment of clients with vision loss. 

A business to business approach is new to Maine’s social service system and it’s working!  For more information please visit www.theiris.org.
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